
 

Circular No: 1                                                        Dt: 28/03/2021 

 

 Dear Parent, 

  This is to inform you that the school reopens for the academic session 2021-2022 on 1st April 

2021. Time table and the subject in-charges details are shared in respective groups. All the best for the new 

academic session. Stay safe and utilize this time fruitfully.  

With Regards, 

Vedanta Academy 

Uthukuli 

 

 

 

 

 

 


